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The Registry of Motor Vehicles has completed its preliminary assessment of 
industry standards related to Kei trucks, cars and vans (Kei Vehicles). 

• Owners of Kei Vehicles will be able to register these vehicles effective 
September 18, 2024.

• Newly registered Kei Vehicles may receive a passenger or commercial plate, 
depending on their intended use. 

• Owners who wish to register and title their Kei Vehicles may do so by visiting an 
RMV Service Center with applicable documentation.

• Kei Vehicles that are already registered may continue their existing registration 
and renewals, without interruption

• The RMV will register Kei Vehicles while continuing to review safety implications 
of Kei Vehicles on the public roadways. 
o Plans for conducting a formal study of this subject matter are under 

development and will be announced once complete.
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